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PE Kit – Wearing of Skorts 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have been made aware that there is some confusion about the 

wearing of skorts for PE. 

 

From the beginning of this academic year students are expected to wear 

either plain black PE shorts with Academy logo or ORA leggings which can 

be purchased from our uniform supplier or from the Academy and can be 

worn in place of PE shorts. 

 

However, we appreciate that some parents/carers who have previously 

invested in skorts for their children may be at a financial disadvantage 

having to purchase PE shorts as a replacement. If this is the case, the 

academy will supply a pair of PE shorts at no charge. To arrange this please 

email the academy finance team at finance@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr Clay 
Head of PE Department 
Ormiston Rivers Academy 
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